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LCC Hosts Community Cinema

Parsons, Kansas-- Labette Community College will be hosting a Community Cinema
The Homestretch. This film documents three homeless teens who brave Chicago
winters, high school pressures, and life on the streets to build a brighter future.

The Homestretch shows against all odds, they recover from a life of abandonment to
create new, surprising definitions of home.

A free preview screening of The Homestretch will be held Monday, March 30 at
6:30pm in the Labette Community College Thiebaud Theatre. Admission is free and
the event is open to the public.

The film screening will be followed by a panel discussion with guest speakers
Melissa Brown of Safe Haven Outreach Mission, Inc and Earnest Moreland of Youth
Crisis Center.

The Homestretch, is a film that premieres on Independent Lens on PBS on Monday,
April 13 at 9pm. For more information, visit communitycinema.org or contact
Kalynn Amundson at 620-820-1138.



